
DISTRICT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
METROPOLITAN BRANCH TRAIL - SOUTHERN SEGMENT  

PHASE D SCOPE OF WORK 

Construction of three (3) retaining walls

Installation of drainage system along 
proposed trail

Landscaping improvements

Trail Signage

Pavement markings

WMATA fence replacement

Installation of Pedestrian lighting and 
security cameras

Concrete stairs and sidewalk ramps

Restoration of disturbed areas

DDOT’s Metropolitan Branch Trail (Fort Totten) 
project is construction of a new multi-use trail 
from John McCormack Dr NE to 1st Place NE.

  This project will facilitate local access 
between the Fort Totten Metro and Catholic 
University. Phase D, the final portion of the 

project will begin Summer 2020.  
This phase will include:

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Nannette Bowles, DDOT Project Manager
Phone: (202) 497-3953 
Project Manager Email: nannette.bowles@dc.gov
Project Email: info@metbranchtrail-forttotten.com 
https://metbranchtrail-forttotten.com


